Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: May 12, 2015

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum and Personnel

103

Re: Action Memo

May 27, 2015, Board Meeting

<u>Perkins Grant 2014-2015 school year</u>: Recommend that the Board approve the following two staff members, Perkins Coordinators, to be paid \$500.00 each. The responsibilities of the Perkins Coordinator include development of Career Technical Education Model Curriculum, Vocational Education Data System reporting, Career and Technical Student Organization activities and other related tasks. Funding is provided through the Perkins Secondary Grant.

Kim Syvertsen Nancy Brown